Thank You from Baseball Sask

“You SEASON

Monday, October 5, 2020

A SINCERE THANK YOU FROM BASEBALL SASK
FOR A SUCCESSFUL RETURN TO PLAY IN 2020

On behalf of the Baseball Sask Board of Governors and myself, we would like to thank everyone that

was involved in making our long awaited Return to Play due to Covid-19 a successful one.

It was definitely a long Spring and early Summer communicating with the Government of
Saskatchewan and Business Response Team working on our Return to Train & Play Protocol. Both sides

worked together with us receiving approval to start in late June and we truly appreciate and thank
them for that.

In order for us to play, we needed to make a few changes that took some getting used to at first
because of the mandatory Covid-19 Health and Safety Measures, however, you all knew it was necessary
to be able to have a baseball season in 2020.

Not all communities were able to wait it out and play this summer, which we totally understand and
appreciate. However, for the Minor Ball Clubs and Teams that did, we thank you for all of your efforts.

Without the proper buy-in from the Players, Coaches, Parents/Family, Umpires, Diamond Maintenance
Crews, Team Managers and especially the Health & Safety Managers, our season could not have been as
safe and successful without your efforts and we truly thank you all for this!

We hope that the 2021 season looks a little more normal, however, if for some reason that is doesn’t, we
all know what to expect should we need to follow the same protocols again. Until then, we wish you all
a safe and healthy off-season and look forward to seeing you all in the Spring!

Sincerely,
Mike Ramage

Executive Director
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